
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

September 6, 2024 

Bath Township Fire Department to Hold Swearing-In and Promotion Ceremony  

 

The Bath Township Fire Department is proud to announce a special swearing-in ceremony to 

welcome a new group of nine firefighters and recognize the promotion of one dedicated 

firefighter to the position of Platoon Chief. The ceremony will take place on Monday, September 

9, at 6:00 P.M. at the Bath Township Fire Station, located at 1787 N. Dixie Highway, Lima, 

Ohio 45801. 

This event marks an important milestone for our community, as we welcome the next generation 

of firefighters who have committed their lives to serving and protecting the residents of Bath 

Township. These new recruits have undergone rigorous training and are now prepared to 

officially join the ranks of our fire department, upholding the values of courage, dedication, and 

service. 

In addition to the swearing-in of new firefighters, the ceremony will also feature the promotion 

of Firefighter/Paramedic Brock Yingling to the position of Platoon Chief. This promotion is a 

testament to his hard work, leadership, and unwavering commitment to the safety of our 

community. 

The ceremony will be attended by local officials, community leaders, and the families of those 

being honored. It is an opportunity to celebrate the bravery and dedication of our firefighters, 

who play a crucial role in ensuring the well-being of our township. 

We invite members of the media and the public to join us in this momentous occasion as we 

recognize the outstanding service of our firefighters and welcome the newest members of our 

team. 

  

Contact: Joseph L. Kitchen, Bath Twp. Fire Chief, 419-221-0550 


